Lee, Chris

From: Spiker, Scott

Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 9:56 AM

To: Lee, Chris

Cc: Owczarski, Jim; Zelazny, Dana; Litscher, Jarrett

Subject: Fwd: Property assessment 2024

Please have the email below added to the following file, which will be heard before F&P at Wednesday's meeting:

232043 Communication from the City Assessor relating to the assessment process

Thanks, Ald. Spiker

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Litscher, Jarrett" < Jarrett.Litscher@milwaukee.gov>

Date: April 26, 2024 at 9:26:09 AM CDT

To: Barbara Budish

Sarbbdesign@gmail.com>
 Cc: "Spiker, Scott" <Scott.Spiker@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: RE: Property assessment 2024

Good morning,

To contact the assessor's office regarding an appeal, you may reach out to their office via phone at 414-286-6565 or via email at assessor@milwaukee.gov. Additionally, this page on the assessor's website gives a helpful step-by-step and explanation of the process:

https://city.milwaukee.gov/assessor/AppealsandAssistance674

For more information about the property assessments, the recent article in the Milwaukee Journal Sentinel that Ald. Spiker mentioned is also very informative:

 $\frac{https://www.jsonline.com/story/news/politics/2024/04/23/milwaukee-property-assessments-going-up-across-the-city-what-to-know/73413471007/$

If you have any other questions about any of this, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Best,

Jarrett Litscher, Legislative Aide Alderman Scott Spiker City of Milwaukee District 13, The Garden District 414-286-8537 Jarrett.Litscher@milwaukee.gov You may submit any city service requests online using <u>Click for Action</u>